
From: Andy Carey <andy.carey@hilshirevillagetexas.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 8:13 PM 
To: sidewalks@houstontx.gov <sidewalks@houstontx.gov> 
Cc: Susan Blevins <susan.blevins@hilshirevillagetexas.com> 
Subject: Wirt Road West Side Sidewalk (Westview S. to I-10) 

  
To whom it may concern, please find the attached Sidewalk Program Applications. 
Interested in reviewing options to add sidewalks to the west side of Wirt Road south of Westview in two 
separate stretches as illustrated in the 3rd attachment. 
If you could please review and provide feedback at your earliest convenience it would be appreciated. 
Kind regards, 
  
  
Andy Carey  
Council Member  
City of Hilshire Village  
8301 Westview, Houston, Texas 77055  
(713) 885-8272  
andy.carey@hilshirevillagetexas.com  
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